111 EAST 210TH STREET, BRONX NEW YORK 10467

Telephane:
Area Code 212

920-4756
November 30, 1972

Mr, Paul Toth

Physician's Assistant Program

Duke University Medical Center
BOX CHS 2914

Durham, North Carolina 27706

Dear Paul,

I read the information you sent me regarding the Ohio
surgical assistants with a great deal of perplexity. I'm
sure it's perfectly apparent to everyone at this point that
graduates of this program are not type A Physician's Assistants.

I'm sure that my position on exclusive versus inclusive is
known to everyone, however, I'm not in favor of accepting any
P.A.s other than those capable of functioning as type A
Physician's Assistants and the group in which I'm most interested
is the Medex.

I must say I'm a little surprised that we weren't given more
information about the Ohio group. Also, I don't understand vihy
the AMA doesn't see that we're trained to function on entirely
different levels., I'm not sure that giving this group equal
representation on our board is desirable even for political
purposes.

Thank you for the information.

Sincerely yours,
_ Sy <
Clrre & Lavdodictt, P4
Clara E. Vanderbilt, P.A.
CEV:shm

cc: Mr. Paul Moson
Mr. Thomas Godkins



